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Request to Speak to a Committee of Council

If your request is for a specific committee meeting, this form must be received by NOON the day before the scheduled
committee meeting. Requests for Monday meetings must be received by NOON the Friday before the meeting. Requests for
meetings scheduled for the day after a statutory holiday must be received by NOON the last business day before the
meeting. For summer meeting requests (July/August), please contact the City Clerk's Office at (905) 546-4408 for further
information.

Committee Requested

Kindly indicate which Committee: * Public Works

If you selected Advisory/Sub-Committee from
the above list, please indicate name of
Committee:

Requestor Information

Name of Individual: * Nicholas Schwetz

Name of Organization:

Contact Number: *                        905-531-1754

Email Address: *

Mailing Address: *

Reason(s) for delegation request: *

nicholas.schwetz@gmail.com

287 Charlton Ave West, Hamilton L8P 2E4

Residential street parking in the Locke neighbourhood is always congested;
however there is usually room for a few more cars. Because there are no lines on
the street indicating a parking space, sometimes cars are either pulled too far up or
too far back that they waste space. I think if the City of Hamilton marks parking
spaces on the street it will maximize the number of cars that are able to park at
one time. Essentially, there is an opportunity to maximize parking in the Locke
neighbourhood by drawing out parking spaces on the streets. I have reviewed
residential parking in Niagara-on-the-Lake and I think we can use their model of
street parking in Hamilton.

Will you be submitting a formal presentation?* (ÿ.) Yes

©No

Overhead projector required for the           © Yes
presentation                            ÿ) No

Power Point required for the presentation (ÿ) Yes
© No

Are you a lobbyist ?                       © Yes

@No

(The information collected for the Lobbyist registry system was implemented by City Council in 2004 and the information provided is
on a voluntary basis.)

If your answer is Yes to the lobbyist question,
who are you representing? :

Requests to speak to Council are forwarded to the Committee for consideration. Once considered by Committee, and approved, you
will be notified of the date for your presentation.

This form is not for the purpose of presenting unsolicited proposals by Vendors to Committee. Such proposals are subject to a
competitive process as required by the City's Purchasing Policy.

The City makes a video record of Committee and Council meetings. If you make a presentation to a Committee, the City will be video
recording you and will make the recording public by publishing the recording on the City's website.
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